
Dear Grade 10 Parents 
 
Thank you for attending the talk on Epic 2022 on Tuesday evening.  
 
Below are the key points summarized for you: 
 
The Epic Website can be found (here). Please click on the ‘Parent Communication and 
Documents’ link to find all current and future correspondence. 
 
Click here for the  Epic Presentation 2022 – my comprehensive PowerPoint 
 
(Here) is the link to Consent form. Please ensure that this is filled in, signed and returned to 
Nicole Smith in the B.S.U. by the end of May: nsmith@bishops.org.za  
 
This (here) is a link to how to update your son’s medical details, dietary requirements and 
medical conditions. It is vital that go to the parent portal and check the details and submit 
them. 
 
If your son is a Diocesan Scholar or an Allan Gray scholar, you will not be billed for Epic.  
 
I will send all necessary correspondence at the appropriate time, so there is no need to do 
anything significant until I have told you to. 
 
Although it is good to get your son boots as soon as possible, I do understand that some 
boys are growing rather rapidly. Hi-tec provides each boy with a 10-15% off voucher, which I 
will give to the boys early next term, when Chris de Bruin does his Boots Talk to them. So, it 
may be prudent to wait until then before purchasing your son’s boots. 
 
Please volunteer for the Parents’ Committee by emailing me. 
 
If you have vehicle that we can use on Epic, particularly a bakkie, Twin-cab or 4X4, please 
would you let me know soonest. I would be most grateful! 
 
Please let me know if you have any concerns around the fathers’/ significant paternal 
figures’ final night. We are more than willing to accommodate uncles/ older brothers etc. 
And remember to book off the evening of 6 December and morning of 7 December, to 
collect your charge from the Cederberg. 
 
Please feel free to contact me via email about any other concerns or questions. 
 
Kind regards 
Graeme Klerck 
(Epic-Director)    
gklerck@bishops.org.za 
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